Greg Henry 903-603-1340 874 W FM 515 Winnsboro, Tx 75494

To Como-Pickton CISD

This is my letter of resignation. I am leaving the Como-Pickton School District as of May 27,2022 and will not be returning. I enjoyed the time I have spent with the staff, administration, and the students. My students made great strides and had major growth academically in the areas of Math and ELAR. I appreciate the opportunity I had here at Como-Pickton, but I feel that it is necessary to leave at this time. I need to look for more opportunities and a better situation. I want to thank the school board and administration for allowing me the time I have spent here at this school district.

Sincerely,

Greg Henry